
From:   David Hagen   

To:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   October 13, 2016

Subject:   FCC File No. 0037-EX-CN-2016
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Hello Behnam-

We are assuming this is well underway. Could you possibly provide some estimate on review time?  We
have a federal customer demonstration November 14-18, 2016.

Kind regards,
Mark


